All Band classes will meet in the auditorium until our June 10™ concert.

Jazz Band will practice in the Auditorium today during 9™ period.

The weight room will be open Thursday and Friday this week.

Seniors - check your email to help with a project with 4™ grade.

Students signed up for Summer Driver Education, there will be a meeting in Mr. Green's room on
Tuesday to decide drive fimes.

Are you interested in Winter Guard, there will be an informational meeting Thursday, June 12™ in
Miss Gibson's room 221. Come meet the coaches, learn what Winter Guard is all about and find out
how you can be part of the team.

If you plan o run Cross Country in the fall, come to our pre-season team meeting this Thursday in
Coach Reigelsperger’s room at 2:30 p.m.

High School Yearbooks are here, if you did not pre-order a yearbook there will be a limited supply

available for sale in the main office. High school yearbooks are $50.00.

Congratulations to all Marching Band members on a highly successful weekend:

e 1°"Place Class € Marching Band

e 1°"Place Class C Color Guard

e And our Drum Major Team of Keira MacKenzie, Grayce Hebding, Bella Leach and Madison

Haremza took 2" Place overall out of 24 Bands.



